
Annexure-l/2 

RECOMMENDATION 
(Diversion of 12.9746 ha of forest land for construction of Imphal Ring Road by the Public 

Works Department, Manipur) 

he Project proposal of the Public Works Department, Manipur for construction of a 

Ring Road around the Imphal City is to ensure quick access to important establishments in 

the City and Bypasses for all the 3 (three) NHs passing through the State and also to lessen 

traffic congestions in & around the Imphal city. The proposed forest land is unavoidable and 

barest minimum. 
The project proposal for diversion of 12.9746 Hectare Forest lands for construction 

of the Ring Road around the lmphal City by the PWD, Manipur is recommended with the 

following conditions: 

a) No additional forest land, other than what has been proposed, shall be asked for 

diversion by the User Agency for the said project. 

b) The User Agency shall provide necessary funds for establishments of 2 (Two) 

Biodiversity parks. 

Imphal, the 8th May, 2022 

(L. Joykumar Singh) 
Conservator of Forests, Central Forest Circle 

Government of Manipur 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

